
Report as given by  Chairman  Mr P Rodger to the Annual Parish Meeting.  12th May 2015 

 

Good  evening everyone to Morningthorpe and Fritton Parish Meeting, 

It falls to me, the Chairman, to give a report on last year. 

Our grit bin placed at  Fritton crossroads was stolen again – either someone does not agree with us 

providing  salt at the junction or they are very desperate for a plastic bin. 

Last year we organised a litter pick  and received £220 from S.N.C  which we used towards the cost 

of the new seat near the Post Box on the common. Many thanks to David Sargent for assembling and 

fixing the seat to the ground. 

We had hoped to organise events for the  WW1 celebrations. These did not materialise and a few 

daffodils were planted  instead of the  proposed poppies. 

We have been, and will for a while be dealing with the Long Stratton Bypass and proposed housing 

matter. 

I would  like to thank all the Councillors and the Clerk for their continued enthusiasm and support 

over the last year. 

Ernie Oxer has retired as a Parish Counciilor and I thank him for his reliable and keen support for the 

Parish and wish him well in the future.   

 


